
 
 

LIVONIA PUBLIC SCHOOLS 
BOARD OF EDUCATION MEETING 

February 22, 2021 
 
 
 
TOPIC: Central Office Administration Building Abatement 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
 
Move that the Board of Education of the Livonia Public Schools School District approve 
awarding the contract for asbestos abatement at the Central Office Complex’s 
Administration Building to Global Green Services Group, Dearborn Heights, Michigan, in 
the amount of $70,060.00, plus 3% contingency on the total project in the amount of 
$2,100.00, for a total approved project amount of $72,160.00 and authorize the 
Superintendent or her designee to negotiate and execute final contracts. 
 
 
RATIONALE: 
 
In preparation for the renovation of the Administration Building in spring/summer 2021, the 
building must first be completely cleared of asbestos. Abatement will occur prior to 
construction. 
 
 
BUDGETARY INFORMATION: 
 
General Fund – Capital Projects  
 
 
RESOURCE PERSONNEL: 
 
Phillip Francis, Director of Operations 
 
 
EXHIBITS:  
 
Attachments 
 
PF/ko 


